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CURRENT

• On August 5, 2014, the City Council 
awarded a Contract #F000799 for a three-
year term with two (2) one-year extension 
options for landscape services.  This is the 
first extension request.
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PROPOSED

• Golden Gate Landscape Management, 
Inc. submitted a request for a one-year 
extension with no increase in contract unit 
price.

• During the term of the agreement, the 
vendor has provided satisfactory 
landscape services at sites throughout 
the City.
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BENEFIT
• The City will experience no increase to 

cost for services. 
• Based on the Consumer Price Index (CPI) 

for All Urban Consumers Not Seasonally 
Adjusted San Francisco-Oakland- San 
Jose, California for the period of August 
2014 to February 2017 increase of 7.3%, 
staff considers the extension request with 
no increase in cost for services is fair and 
reasonable, and in the best interest of the 
City. 4



RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Finance and 
Recreation & Parks Departments, that the 
Council, by resolution, approve a Ninth 
Amendment to Agreement F000799 for a 
one-year contract extension for landscape 
services with Golden Gate Landscape 
Management, Inc., Santa Rosa, California 
with no increase to service rates, in the 
total amount not to exceed $509,789.84.
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QUESTIONS?
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